
From: Brown, Kirk <Kirk.Brown@IndependentMail.com>
To: Adams, ChaneyChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov

Date: 12/1/2015 7:58:01 PM
Subject: Letter from mother of Seneca teen killed in police shooting

Chaney,
I understand that Gov. Haley has received a letter from Angie Hammond, the mother of Zachary Hammond, 
the 19-year-old who died in a police shooting.

In the letter, Mrs. Hammond is asking the governor to watch the police dashcam video of the shooting.

Greenville News had a story today in which you are quoted as saying 'The governor will honor Mrs. 
Hammond's request. Our office is in the process of reaching out to Mrs. Hammond to schedule a time."

Can you confirm that the governor intends to watch the video with Mrs. Hammond? Has a time/date been 
set?

Thanks


Kirk Brown | Multimedia Journalist | Independent Mail
1000 Williamston Road | Anderson, South Carolina 29621
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Follow me on Twitter @KirkBrown_AIM
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